
July 2022 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

Meetings are open to the public and/or by Teleconference  
 If you would like to participate by teleconference, please call City Hall to get the call in information  

If you have a disability that requires additional assistance please call City Hall. 

 

City Council Meeting 
Monday, July 11—6:00 PM 

 

Planning Commission Meeting 
Monday, July 25— 6:00 PM 

Public Hearing LA21-01 Development Code Updates 
Public Hearing—Master Parks Plan 

Public Hearing VAR 22-01 519 Center St  

 
Parks & Recreation Meeting  

July 19th 7:00PM 

 
City Hall and Public Works will be CLOSED Monday, JULY 4th 

__________________________________________________ 

IT’S ELECTION TIME!  
The City currently has the Mayor (2 year term) and 2 Council seats (4 year 

terms) that will be coming up in the November elections.  

If you are interested in running for one of these  

positions, packets are available for pick-up at City Hall. Packets must be     

completed and returned to City Hall no later than  

Thursday, August 25th at 4:00 PM  

____________________________________________________________  

National Night Out  

August 2nd  
 Vendor Booths 5-8 PM; Live Music, 6-8PM  

Bring your blankets or lawn chairs and enjoy the music!  

If you wish to be a vendor contact City Hall at 503-769-5475  

____________________________________________________________ 

Sublimity Annual City Wide Garage Sale  
July 7-9, 2022 

No city permit necessary for this annual event 

City of Sublimity  

245 NW Johnson St. 

PO Box 146 

Sublimity, OR 97385 

503-769-5475 

www.cityofsublimity.org 

 

PAY YOUR BILL 

ONLINE 

XPRESS BILLPAY 

Xpressbillpay.com  
View & Pay,  

Account History, 

Paperless & Auto Pay 

 

REMINDER 
It is the responsibility of the 

owners to pick up after their 

pets. This includes picking up 

after your dogs while at the 

dog park and while walking 

around town. 
 

As a courtesy to your 

neighbors, be sure to  

remove your trash and 

recycling cans from the 

curb after pick-up day.  
 

Garage sale permits can be 

purchased at City Hall during 

regular business hours.     

Garage sale permits are 

$5.00  

 

The City is now accepting 

park reservations for Early 

Settlers Park and Church 

Park. Please call the office 

to confirm availability. There 

is a $50.00 fee for residents 

and $100.00 fee for non  

residents. Shelters are  

reserved from 8:00 am—

8:00 pm the day of the  



Frequently asked Questions at City Hall  
Along with City Ordinance, you should always check with your CCR’s before building accessory structures or 

parking a recreational vehicle in your driveway.  CCR’s take precedence over the City Ordinances.  

Lost and Found: City Hall has a lost and found. If you have lost something in one of the City parks, be sure to check 

with City Hall to see if it has been turned in. If you find that someone has left a belonging behind, you can turn it in to City 

Hall.  

Backflow Devices: Backflow devices must be tested annually. A list of backflow inspectors can be found on the City 

website or at City Hall.                                                  

Building a fence? Please make sure you contact City Hall for a permit. Although there is no fee to build a fence, the city 

does have codes that need to be followed and they require approval.  

Building a storage shed? Sheds under 200sq feet do not require a permit. If you are  

building anything bigger you must get a structural permit from the city and follow city codes.  

Parking on Street: NO Parking of Cargo Trailers, RVs, Boats or any vehicle of any type is allowed on the street for 

more than 72 hours. 

Garage Sales: You are required to obtain a $5.00 permit from City Hall before having a garage sale.  

Pets: Pets are required to be kept on leash at all times while in city parks. Pet owners are required to clean up after their 

animals. Mutt Mitts are available in the parks.  

Greetings from Deputy Barber 
 

Just want to remind our community of the importance of locking your vehicle and house doors.  Lately there has 

been a group of juveniles walking around in the evening hours checking doorhandles in our community looking 

for unlocked cars.  It seems that they are looking for anything that may be left behind of value or just rummag-

ing through your car and making a mess.  My long story short is, please remember that there is a criminal ele-

ment in our world that prey on our mistakes of leaving cars or houses unlocked.  Watch out for one another and  

remember we are in this fight together!   

Your Deputy, Tom  

THANK YOU!!!!! 

The City of Sublimity Mayor, Council and staff would like to thank all who participated in welcoming the Oregon Veterans Motorcycle  

Association as they came through our community to honor the POA’s—MIA’s on June 24th 2022. We would not have successful events in 

our community without the volunteers that donate their time and we just want them all to know they are very appreciated! Thank you to the 

event committee that helped us put this all together. If you are interested in being an event volunteer, please contact City Hall. 


